## Holy Cross/St. James/Sts. Peter & Paul Religious Education Program

April 1, 2023

Dear Parents,

We are looking forward to another great year in Religious Ed! We are excited to have your children with us on Wednesday evenings as they come together as a church family and grow in their faith!

Please fill out the Registration form as soon as possible. Review the Parent Handbook and Electronic Communication Statement, either online or contact us for a copy. Drop registrations off at the Parish Center offices, in the collection or mail to 211 N. Vine St., Haubstadt, IN 47639.

Fees are as follows:

(Make checks payable to your parish):

1 OR 2 Students - \$45.00 each

3 or more students - \$35.00 each

-\$5 Discount (Per Family) If before May 1

+\$10 late Fee (Per Family) If after June 1

+\$25 late Fee (Per Family) If after August 1

We also ask you to prayerfully consider teaching a class or helping with the Religious Ed program. We will post specific openings in the bulletin.

Feel free to contact us by phone 812-768-6457 or email us at <a href="mailto:lgoedde@evdio.org">lgoedde@evdio.org</a> or <a href="mailto:lhirsch@evdio.org">lhirsch@evdio.org</a> or <a hr

Sincerely,

Laura Goedde, CRE

Liz Hirsch, Asst. to CRE

Laura Schneider, Sacramental Coordinator